
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dallas Texans Florida 

Pensacola Futbol Club 

Executive Board Meeting 

Minutes 

June 8, 2010 

 

Attendees: 

Gary Marsh   President 

Christy Harpole  Vice-President 
Cathy Lacey  Assistant Registrar 

Mike Cantin  Rec Commissioner 

Yukie Koichi  Secretary 

 

Attachment: 

1. Revised Financial report 

2. Revised Balance sheet prev year comparison 

3. Revised Profit & Loss by Class 

 

 

Gary Marsh, board president, called the June meeting to order at 6:00 pm in the 

multi-purpose room at the stadium complex. 

 

 

Minutes approval: 

 The May board minutes were presented for approval. No changes were noted and 

the minutes were approved. Yukie to send a copy to Christy, Christy to email back if she 

has any comments. 

 

 

Financial Report:  

Gary presented the revised financial report, revised balance sheet as of June 7th, 

2010, and revised Profit & Loss report June-May 2010. The revisions were reviewed 

during the meeting. 

 

 

Recreation Report:   

Mike reported that the Summer league has started and the schedule has been 

issued. There will be some players who will be registering for the summer league for next 



few weeks. Gary encouraged Mike to coordinate with Coach Kenny for promoting the 

high school “red” program. Currently, U18red boys team has openings. 

 

Jeff is working on setting up the recreational league on the Gotsoccer. Application 

period for the fall season will be July 24th – Aug 21
st
.  

 

Signing Day:   

Cathy mentioned that the Medical release is only good for one year. If we get it 

now, it might not be good if team decides to go to a tournament in July 2011. 

The email to the parents will be sent out soon with the instruction to register and 

accept the position and pay the registration fee online.  

It was decided that the team managers will handle the medical release and 

uniform orders. 

Payment option form has to be turned in at the signing day. 

A table will be set up at the signing day at the Will-Call for registration, forms 

and payment.  

 

 

 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:08pm. The next meeting will take place Tuesday, 

July 12, 2010 at 6pm. 

 

        Submitted for approval, 

 

 

        Yukie Koichi 

        PFC/DTF Secretary 

 


